TENDER NOTICE

CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD

Tender for the Provision of Security Services
to the Service Commissions Department

Tenders are invited for the provision of Securigngces for a period of two (2) years to the Sexvic
Commissions Department.

Tender documents can be obtained at the Centralefe®oard’s Office, 116 Frederick Street, Port of
Spain during normal working hours.

Further information can be obtained from Ms. CHelhy, Executive Director (Ag) Service
Commissions Department, Cipriani Plaza, 59-61 @iprBoulevard, Port of Spain. Telephone humber 623
2991/6 ext 157 or 623-8321.

Prospective tenderers are advised that there vl pre-tender/site visit ddonday Junell 2007 at
10.00 a.m

Tenders must be accompanied by the following:

@ Valid Income Tax and Value Added Tax Clearanceifigates issued by the Board of Inland
Revenue; and

(i) Valid Certificate of Compliance issued in accordamgth the National Insurance Act.

One (1) original and five (5) copies of the tenslepuld be placed in sealed envelopes, clearlyedask
the outside:-

“Tender for the Provision of Security Services tolie Service Commissions Department”

and addressed to the Chairman, Central TendersIBbb8 Frederick Street, Port of Spain. The empedonust
be deposited in tBROWN Tenders Box, located in the lobby of the Boardffio® not later thard.00 p.m. on
Thursday June21, 2007

Tenders will be opened publicly shortly thereaft€he tenderer or his representative may be presen
the opening.

Tenderers are asked to note that the dimensionsthef slot of the Tenders Box are
37.5cm. x 5.5 cm.

Late tenders wilNOT be considered in any circumstances.
The Board does not bind itself to accept the lowesiny other tender.

Prospective tenderers are advised that they casit the following website address:
http://www.finance.gov.tt/tendefer all published Tender Notices.

S. Baboolal

Chairman
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